OASIS ebXML Registry TC

Teleconference Minutes

August 21, 2003

Attendees:

Joe Chiusano, BAH

Sally Fuger, Individual

Paul Macias, LMI

Carl Mattox, Individual

Farrukh Najmi, Sun Microsystems

Nichola Stojanovic, Individual

Minutes Taker

Paul Macias agreed to take minutes for the telecon.

Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes:

Joe Chiusano asked that the spelling of his name be corrected.  The minutes were approved with the requested modification

FAQ:

The development of a ebXML Reg/Rep FAQ is still open.  Item will be noted for the next meeting agenda.

WSRP:

Farrukh Najmi explained that the WSRP specification out for vote in OASIS does not reference ebXML RS for facilitating Web Services.  The participants agreed a note should be sent to the WSRP TC to request the issue be address.  Farrukh volunteered to provide a message to WSRP on this point.

Core Components:

Joe Chiusano led a review of the current CCTS mapping to the RIM.  The following highlights spcific points of discussion around the proposed solutions to particular CCTS rules.

CCTS - S1:  Relating to the identification of the UID assigned by users outside the registry, the participants discussed a recommendation that the CC UID map to a ebXML RIM External.Identifier.

CCTS - S2:  To explain the extension of the classifications beyond the CCTS 8 classifications, the ebXML TC would like to recognizes principles put forth by Brian C Vikery of Ragnathn that while an established set of classification can encompass many potential instances, there are appropriate means to permit the extension of those classifications.

CCTS - S3:  The participants agreed with the concept of using slots to capture synonyms.

CCTS - S5:  Nicola mentioned that the phrasing of rule does not specify that properties are stored, but indicates they are part of an ACC.

CCTS - S7: A review of examples from 11179 demonstrated how multiple Property Term Qualifier slots may be necessary.  Joe asked that a discussion of this option continue on the listserve.

CCTS - S10:  The participants discussed the possibility of a property term mapping to the Registry.Object.name. As a related issue a discussion on having a qualifier as part of the BBIE was recommended to continue on the listserve.

The rest of the time proceeded briskly through a number of rules.  The participants took a break in the review at rule CCTS - 22.

Other Business:

None noted.

Next Meeting:

The next meeting is a teleconference scheduled for September 4th at the regular time.

